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First look at future Tewin community revealed
at Public Consultation Meeting

January 9, 2025, Ottawa, ON – The Tewin team, in collaboration with the City of Ottawa,
hosted the third public consultation meeting for the Tewin community project Thursday evening,
marking an important milestone in the development of this sustainable and complete community
in the city’s southeast end.

Please find community renderings on the following pages. Note: Renderings are conceptual
images and will be refined as the project progresses.

Held at the Carlsbad Springs Community Centre, the meeting gave community members an
opportunity to view conceptual design renderings of the future Tewin community. In addition,
residents and community leaders were provided with the latest information on project progress,
including detailed concepts for land use, infrastructure, and sustainability strategies.

The new renderings showcased a thoughtfully planned community structure featuring a central
main street linking distinct neighbourhoods, each surrounded by natural systems and open
spaces. Amid the ongoing housing crisis, Tewin offers a bold, sustainable plan to build homes for
more than 35,000 people. Tewin will play a significant role in solving Ottawa’s housing supply
problem, helping the city meet its target of building 15,000 homes a year.

Plans also highlighted areas for mixed-use development, neighbourhood centres, and green
infrastructure designed to integrate with the broader environmental landscape. Unlike traditional
suburban developments, Tewin’s design incorporates a variety of housing options that support
essential infrastructure and align with provincial targets for transit-supportive density. 

Moving forward, the Tewin team will use the information gathered at this consultation to refine
the preliminary land use plan and infrastructure options. A future public meeting will be held to
share detailed transportation and infrastructure design concepts, as well as the preferred land use
and community design plans, for feedback.

Media Contact
For more information on the Tewin project or to provide feedback, please visit www.tewin.ca or
engage.ottawa.ca/tewin or contact:

Jennifer Stewart
Syntax CEO
jstewart@syntaxstrategic.ca

http://www.tewin.ca
mailto:jstewart@syntaxstrategic.ca





